Board of Management Agreed Report

The Board of Management of St Patrick’s Primary Schoo! met on Monday 23" June 2025

Signed:

The Board would like to congratulate and thanks the Parents’ Association for all
the fundraising events over the course of this academic year.

The Board would like to extent their best wishes to our Junior Infant teacher who
is going on maternity Leave.

The Board would like to congratulate the two successful candidates who were
interviewed today and give their best wishes for the year ahead.

The Board would like to thank all the community groups and individuals that have
made donations to the school over the course of the year.

The Board discussed various options of fundraising events for the year 2025 -2026.
The Board ratified the Bi Cinedlta Procedures to Prevent and Address Builying
Behaviour. This will be rolled out when the school reopens on 27" August 2025.
The Board would like to thank the staff for their co-operation and work in
preparing for the Pathfinder retrofit works which are taking place this summer,
The Board would like to send best wishes to our two SNAs who are finishing up
their positions.

The Board wishes all the staff a very happy and restful summer

Ann Bracken

Secretary to the Board of Management
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